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California Issues New Public Health Order

California is moving Beyond the Blueprint to safely and fully reopen the economy. As of 
June 15, 2021, the Governor terminated the executive orders that put into place the Stay 
Home Order and the Blueprint for a Safer Economy. He also phased out the vast majority of 
executive actions put in place since March 2020 as part of the pandemic response, leaving a 
subset of provisions that facilitate the ongoing recovery.

The new public health order effective June 15 supersedes all prior health orders. The order 
has limited restrictions, only related to masking and mega-events, as well as settings serving 
children and youth.

Restrictions that ended on June 15 include:
Physical distancing
Capacity limits on businesses
County tier system

In consideration of the new health order, the Canyon Lake POA will be moving forward 
with planning regularly scheduled activities and events. Additionally, masks will now be 
optional for vaccinated individuals at all Canyon Lake POA facilities and amenities.  Further 
modifications related to workplace mask requirements are expected to change later this week 
for vaccinated individuals. 
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ABOUT CANYON LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION:
The Canyon Lake Property Owners Association (“Canyon Lake POA”), incorporated in 1968, as a California not for 
profit corporation, is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the common areas within Canyon Lake. 
The purpose of the Canyon Lake POA is to promote the recreation, benefit, and enjoyment of the homeowners 
within the community. The Canyon Lake POA’s mission is to support the Canyon Lake community with 
exceptional services and solutions, which make this a premier place in which to live and work.


